Coastal Quilters

Board Meeting
April 19,2001

A meeting of the Coastal Quilters Guild Board was held at Samarkand on April 19, 2001. Those
in attendance were Diane Eardley, Michelle Peerson, Joyce Ball, Lynn Laughrin, Robin Ruge, Jan
Beckert, Nora McMeeking, Betty Kelly and Margaret Dear. Diane Eardley opened the meeting
at 7:07. Minutes were approved by a unanimous vote.

Announcements

Door Prize: Connie Stone volunteered to be in charge of the door prizes.

Programs/Workshops: Twenty three members signed up for the Barbara Barber
workshop, only twenty-one attended. The Joe Diggs workshops has signed twenty on Friday, and
fifteen on Saturday. Ten members have sign up for Silvia Enstein’s workshop in June. The
proposed Coastal Quilters Programs for 2002 was passed out.

Board meetings: Skipping the July Board Meeting will be on the addenda next month.
Treasurer

A new form for reporting information will be distributed soon.

A change in accounting procedure will allow three board members Kristin Otte, Ranell
Hansen, and Diane Eardley to sign checks instead of only one. As in the past, only one signature
will be required on checks and two for the money market account.

Michelle Peerson is updating the treasurer job description.

Dorothy Oksner, a member, will audit the books.

A CPA firm will do the tax return.

Newsletter

There was a discussion about the size of ads. The regulations agreed upon in January
were discussed and questions about the rules were answered.

Guild members can have one ad free.

Classes will be listed without descriptions but teachers can bring flyers to the guild
meetings.

Only ads related to quilting can be published and they are limited to the size of a business
card. The cost is $5.00

Library
Subscriptions to magazines will be phased out as many members subscribe themselves.
The library will purchase books written by guest speakers before they speak at the guild
meetings.
July is a good month to have the used book sale since we will be show-casing four
members of the guild.
Adjournment
The meeting ended at 8:17 PM.

Respectfully Submitted by
Margaret Dear
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